Dear Sir/ Madam

RE: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

1 object to the proposal for One Museum Street. Among many significant issues, the most
important is the proposed building is far too tall and would dominate the skyline in a negative
way. The focus should be on renovating the old building. If that cannot happen, any new building
in that space should not be taller than the existing building.

With best regards,

Thomas Joski

Flat 3

9 Earlham Street
London WC2H 9LL

Tom Joski



